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   August 2016 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
This letter is to inform you that students that are enrolled in a BOCES Program will experience some changes in their 
schedule. 
 
In an effort to provide transportation for students to attend their BOCES Program when Niagara Falls High School is 
NOT in session, please review the following dates and adhere to the bus schedule that is included. 

 

Days BOCES is in session that NFHS is NOT 
 
Tuesday, September 6, 2016 – (1

st
 full day for NFHS is Wednesday, September 7, 2016) 

Friday, September 23, 2016 – NFHS ½ day AM – No School PM 
Wednesday, October 12, 2016 – NFHS ½ day AM – No School PM 
Friday, December 23, 2016  
Friday, January 27, 2017 
Tuesday, April 18, 2017 
Wednesday, April 19, 2017 
Thursday, April 20, 2017 
Friday, April 21, 2017 
Friday, June 9, 2017 
 

Days NFHS is in session that BOCES is NOT  
 
Thursday, February 23, 2017 
Friday, February 24, 2017 
 
On days that NFHS is NOT in session, for students that normally attend BOCES in the morning, Niagara Falls Coach 
Lines will pick students up from their regular morning bus stop and transport them to NFHS, Door 2.  (Allied Health 
students will use Door 3)  First Student busses will then transport them to BOCES.  Upon dismissal from classes, First 
Student busses will transport morning BOCES students back to NFHS where they will transfer to Niagara Falls Coach 
Lines busses to take them home. 
 
For students that normally attend BOCES in the afternoon, Niagara Falls Coach Lines will pick those students up 
from one of the stops provided on the bus schedule that is included and deliver them to NFHS, Door 2.  They will 
then be transported to BOCES by First Student busses.  Upon dismissal, First Student busses will transport the 
afternoon BOCES students back to NFHS where they will board Niagara Falls Coach Lines busses in the bus loop to 
take them home. 
 
If you should have any questions, please call my office at 286-7916. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Derek Zimmerman, Team 1 Administrator 

Derek Zimmerman 
 


